
 

 

 

Sing to the Lord a New Song! 

Come and share in a unique Children’s Choir experience with the  

 

Archdiocesan Boy and Girl Choir 

 

Open Auditions:  Jan. 13, 2018,  

Cathedral Basilica of Saints Peter and Paul 

9am to 4pm 

Contact  archdiocesangirlandboychoir@gmail.com to schedule an audition. 

--------------------------------------------------------------- 

Past performances include: 

The Kimmel Center 
Carnegie Hall 

The National Shrine of the Immaculate 
Conception, Washington D.C. 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

For more information on the history of the choir visit  

http://cathedralphila.org/music/choirs-at-the-
cathedral-basilica/ 


